
 
Beachside Montessori Village  
School Advisory Council Meeting     
 
February 25, 2020      Meeting No.5 
 
The SAC meeting was held on February 25 at Beachside Montessori Village in the Media 
Center. SAC Chair, Ms. Dolan, called the meeting to order at 8:26a.m. 
  
Welcome & Introductions 
 
Thank you for being here today. Ms. Forsman will be presenting the School Improvement 
Plan. 
 
Presentation of School Improvement Plan 
 
Ms. Forsman presented the School Improvement Plan to the committee. 
 
Chair Report: Ms. Dolan 
 
Old Business 

-Approval of January minutes- will postpone approval until next meeting.  There will 
be follow up on some questions asked. 

 
Principal’s Report: Mrs. Roberts 
 
Thank you to Mrs. Schwartz and Mrs. Selva for their time and energy in organizing the 
Orange Squeeze. It was an amazing, well attended event. 
 
The 10 Year celebration sponsored by Booster and PTSA is on March 5.  They have been 
working so hard for this special event.  Please spread the word about attending this 
celebration of our school.                           . 
 
OTC Live is also approaching.  The lion mural will be painted that night. 
 
PreK fees have been running in a deficit the past 2 years.  Last year there was a slight 
increase in fees.   The district is now charging 30% for fringe benefits.  The new fees will be 
$725 for 10 months instead of  $650 for 9 months.  There will not be a deficit with this 
increase.  The class size will increase to 20.  Discussion followed.  
 
Questions and concerns: 

Questions/Concerns-  none 
 

 
Ms. Dolan made a motion and Mrs. Berman seconded to close the meeting at 8:52a.m. 
 
 
___________________________ SAC Chair    ___________________________ SAC Secretary 
Aimee Dolan                                             Ruth Ferner 


